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environmental NGOs and other members of the public. Since the proposed amendments 
seem to be based on option 2, we refer to Norway’s contribution to the 2022 Consultation for 
a more detailed reasoning of our view of option 2 and the other options presented.  
 
Further, as in our previous submissions, Norway would like to underline that neither EFTA 
itself nor any EFTA institutions in the EFTA pillar or joint bodies of the Agreement on the 
European Economic Area (EEA), are parties to the Aarhus Convention (The state of Norway 
and Iceland respectively has signed and ratified the Aarhus Convention, Liechtenstein has 
signed but not ratified). The Aarhus Regulation is consequently not incorporated into the EEA 
agreement. Therefore, any solutions relating to the Commissions state aid decisions to 
comply with the Aarhus convention and the findings of the ACCC in case ACCC/C/2015/128 
will not directly affect the EFTA pillar of the EEA agreement or state aid decisions that are 
adopted by the EFTA Surveillance Authority. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Deputy Director General 
 
 

 
Specialist Director 

 
This document is signed electronically and has therefore no handwritten signature 

 




